
 

IRCON INTERNATIONAL LIMITED (IRCON) 

Reason for delay in placing of Annual Report of IRCON before the Table of the 
House the Parliament for the Financial Year 2012-13  

The copies of Annual Report and Audited Accounts of Ircon International Limited 

along with the Review Note on the performance of the Company were received by 

Ministry of Railways on 18.11.2013. The Review Note submitted by the Company 

was thereafter processed for examination by Nodal Directorate and approval of 

Railway Board, before placing it in both the Houses of Parliament.  After the 

approval of Railway Board, the Review Note had to be translated necessarily in 

Hindi for laying in both the House of Parliament.  This process was completed by 

16th December 2013.  However, there were no Parliamentary Business Days 

afterwards for Ministry of Railways as the Parliament was adjourned on 18.12.2013.  

Therefore, Annual Report and Audited Accounts of Ircon International Limited 

(IRCON) along with the Review Note on the performance of the Company could not 

be placed in the Parliament during Winter Session, 2013. The same was laid in the 

House on 21st February, 2014. 

Delay in deeply regretted. 

******** 

 

   


